
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
 Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 

Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 
Mrs Arora, Miss James, 

Miss Bernard 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

 
 

 
Date: 12.11.2021 

 
 
 

Each week we will 
have a new Nursery 
rhyme for the children 
to learn! Please make 
sure you practice at 
home   

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


Hello Parents and Carers! 
Thank you for continuing to be patient in waiting for the parents in front of 
you, and for following social distancing rules. A gentle reminder to parents to 
form a line outside the door so that Teachers are able to create a safe home-
time for children. 
It has been lovely for Butterfly Class staff to speak to parents about your 
children and how they have settled into Nursery so far. Ladybird Class staff are 
looking forward to speaking to their parents next week when we continue our 
phone calls. 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

Due to such lovely mild autumn 
weather, all the children have 
enjoyed lots of activity outside, 
including some walks to our 
Discovery Garden. Children have 
been listening to poems about 
animals from Farmyard Hullabaloo 
and learning more about animals 
from farms!  
 
The children have begun practising 
their first letter sound ‘s’. We have 
also been making shape pictures and 
are learning to recognise the 
numbered dots on a dice. 
 

It is Healthy Eating Week and the 
children will be roasting vegetables 
and trying them! 
It is also Anti-Bullying Week (or 
Kindness Week for Nursery children) 

and Friday is Odd Socks Day when 
we will be collecting for Children 
in Need. 
Children can wear odd socks for 
fun! 
 
We will be sending home 
whiteboards for the children to 
begin practicing their letter 
formation and their names. Please 
make sure to encourage this at 
home! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you, 

Nursery Staff  
 

 

General Notices 

If you haven’t already applied for Reception places, please do so as soon as 
possible following the link on the back of this letter. 
 
Please continue to support children to take their own coats off. Watch this 
video for the ‘Coat Trick’ to teach children how to put their coat on by 
themselves: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-FaxBoCvNqM. Please 
practice at home! 
ALL water bottles must be labelled when coming into the classroom. Please 
ensure you check that your child has brought the right water bottle home 
with them. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
Please continue to make sure children have high attendance in Nursery. If 
your child misses the start of their session they are missing out on important 
learning. We would also be grateful if you could please come to collect 
children on time. 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Home Time 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you continue to 
be patient when we are calling your children’s names. We also ask that all 
parents and carers make a line at the door, to ensure that all of the children 
are sent home safely. We will also not be able to send your child home if you 
are using your mobile phone. We will not send your child home if you send a 
friend to collect your child if you have not informed the office or a member 
of staff before the end of the session. Therefore, please let us know in 
advance.  

Take a look at our 
fabulous firework 

displays from 
artwork following 

Diwali celebrations 
and Bonfire Night! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-FaxBoCvNqM

